From: |

Sent: 28 May 2019 21:14
To: Planning
Subject: Comment on Planning application number 2019/1103/P.

FAO Ben Farrant, Camden Planning

Dear Mr Farrant,

| have studied the documents and drawings relating to the proposed ground floor extension at 9 Pilgrim's lane. |
find it to be a sensible and subtle addition to the existing family home, which does not impair the historic facade. By
updating the property in this way, its current residents can enjoy a better connection to the garden. The fact that
the adjacent property already has a larger rear extension (which surely dates from recent years) demonstrates the
value of this.

kind regards

(I am happy for my comments to be public but please redact my address)



